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Media Statement – 20 February 2023  

Response to objective of superannuation proposal 

 

Renato Mota, CEO Insignia Financial said: 

“Australians need security and confidence as they save for retirement, and we welcome the 
Government’s proposal to legislate the objective of superannuation.  

“Superannuation policy should be aligned and focused on delivering sustainable outcomes through 
members’ working lives in support of their retirement.  

“We look forward to a future where superannuation is meaningfully embedded in enhancing the 
financial wellbeing of all Australians, allowing them to enter retirement confidently.” 

 

– Ends – 
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About Insignia Financial Ltd  

Insignia Financial has been helping Australians secure their financial future since 1846. During that 
time, we have grown substantially to become one of the largest groups in the Australian financial 
services industry.  

Insignia Financial provides advisers and their clients with the following services:  

 Platforms for advisers, their clients and hundreds of employers in Australia;  
 Advice services via our extensive network of financial advisers; and  
 Asset Management products that are designed to suit any investor’s needs.  

Further information about Insignia Financial can be found at www.insigniafinancial.com.au. 


